
 New Delaval Primary School 
 Newsletter - March 2022 
  www.newdelavalprimary.sch.uk  
 

follow us @newdelprimary   

 

For lots more information! 
Visit our website: www.newdelavalprimary.sch.uk 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Please find below important dates for your diaries. 
 

 
 

Mrs D T Worrall   
Headteacher  
 

Date & Time  What? Who? 
 

Monday 4th 
April  

Practise SATS week - Year 6  Year 6  

Thursday April 
7th  

Easter Egg Competition  Whole School - Prizes for First, Second and 
Third. Entries should be brought into school on 
Thursday 7th April  

Friday April 8th 
 2:00pm  

School Closes for Easter Break  Whole School 

Monday 25th 
April 

8:30am 

School Opens for the Summer Term Whole School 

Friday 29th April 
until Friday 15th 

July  

Year 5 Swimming lessons Year 5  

Monday 2nd 
May  

Bank Holiday - School Closed  Whole School  

Monday 9th 
May 

KS2 SATS week Year 6 - all Year 6 children should be in 
school.  

Friday 20th May 
until Monday 

23rd May   

High Borrans Residential Visit Year 6 Children  

Wednesday 
25th May until 

Friday 27th May  

Wooler Residential Visit  Year 4 Children  

30th May-5th 
June  

Half Term Break Whole School 

Monday 6th 
June  

School Closed  
(Additional school holiday for Queen’s 

Jubilee) 

Whole School  



Holiday or Occasion of  
Closure  

Date on which school will 
close  

Date on which school will  
reassemble 

Easter 2019  Friday 5th April 2019  Tuesday 23rd April 2019  

May Day  Monday 6th May  Tuesday 7th May 2019  

Summer Mid-Term 2019  Friday 24th May 2019  Tuesday 4th June  

Summer 2019  Friday 19th July 2019  Wednesday 4th September 2019  

 

 

Please be aware 
of Private Parking 

notices on the  
estate  

(Plessey Green)  
next to school  

Reporting Your Child Absent 
From School  

 
If your child is absent from 

school please ring  the school office 
before 8:45am on  

01670 353255  
 out of office hours  

a 24 hour answering  
machine is in use. 

     Easter Egg Decorating Competition  
 

It’s that time of year again! Our annual  
Easter egg competition! 

Design an egg for our competition there are 
prizes for First, Second and Third in each 

class. 
  

Competition entries should be brought into class  
on Thursday 7th April. 

 
 

New Delaval Primary raised  

£296.12 
 

( £120.00 from Red Noses) 
(£176.12 from Donations) 

A big thank you to everyone who 
contributed. 

 

Please ensure we have an up to date telephone number 
for you and all contacts for your child.  This is particularly 

important if you child is unwell in school and for the 
HUGGG FSM vouchers which will be processed next 

week for the Easter Holidays. 


